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Concerns with Amendments to MSRB Rules G-19 and G-48:
SIFMA Comments
SUMMARY

SIFMA sent comments to the MSRB to address an issue regarding recent amendments to Rules G-19
and G-48 with the MSRB. As the MSRB continues its retrospective review of its rulebook, we
appreciate the MSRB’s willingness to listen to industry members regarding their thoughts on the
rulebook. We welcome this opportunity for a constructive conversation on this issue with the MSRB.
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